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Krispy Kreme Doughnuts Senior Class Fundralser

Our Senior Class will be selling Krispy
Kreme Doughnuts in the Grand Concourse
in between all 3 services (8:15, 9:30 & 11
am) of East Richland Friends Church on
Sunday, November 19th. The original
glazed are $12 a dozen, and the chocolate
iced, or chocolate iced with sprinkles are
$15 a dozen. Profits from this sale will go
towards the Senior Class Mission Trip in
the spring. Plan now to attend and support our Seniors!

Grandparents Day
Grandparents Day is set for Tuesday, November 21 for kindergarten through
sixth grade. There will be a program at 10am where our students will share
their talents, followed by a light snack and photo opportunity. The cost for
these activities is $2.00 per person.
3-year-old Preschool Grandparents Day will be Thursday, November 30t
4-year-old Preschool Grandparents Day will be Friday, December 15t

Consortium Spelling Bee Results

We had 9 students who participated on November 14t
along with students from Martins Ferry Christian School
and St John’s Academy in the Consortium Spelling Bee.
Congratulations to Mason Kiene, 6™ grade, who took first
place and will go on to compete at the Belmont County
Spelling Bee on February 8, 2024! Great job to all those
who participated and represented our school very well!

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Update

to help us
support this
important
ministry!

Enjoy Coupon Books

Important Dates:

Nov. 21 — K-6 Grandparents Day

Nov. 21 — Mid-Term Grades Emailed
Nov. 22-24 —Thanksgiving Break

Nov. 30 — PS 3 Grandparents Day

Nov. 30 — 7-12 Christmas Celebration
Dec. 1-PS 4 Grandparents Day

Dec. 4 - Live Nativity at St C Courthouse
Dec. 7 - Live Nativity at St C Courthouse
Dec. 14 - PK-6 Christmas Celebration
Dec. 19 & 20 -- HS Exams

Dec. 20 -- Last Day of School for 2023
Dec. 21-Jan. 3 -- Christmas Break

Jan. 4 -- Classes Resume

Enter his gates with
thanksgiving and his courts
with praise; give thanks to him
and praise his name.
Psalm 100:4

The entire school gathered to pray over the
shoeboxes during a special all school chapel on
November 15", This year our school collected and
filled a record breaking 141 shoeboxes! Thank you for
all your donations for the shoeboxes, we appreuate
all your efforts ‘

Enjoy coupon books are available now. Each book sells for $40, and our school receives $10 from each book sold.
Enjoy books are filled with many valuable 2 for 1 and 50% off coupons that can be used at many area restaurants,
coupons for merchandise and services are also included. Please support this fundraiser by sharing this information

with your family, friends, neighbors, and coworkers!

Bike-a-Thon Goal Update

It is not too late to collect for the Bike-a-Thon and help us reach our goal of $35,000. So far, we have just over
$22,600 raised, and we will have 5 dress-down days when we reach our goal. Thank you for your continued support!




